
March 1, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are reaching out to update you on a third trimester plan for seventh graders.

Students take courses each day that include Science, Social Studies, Math, P.E., English and
Literature. They also have an elective period with self selected courses. These courses aren’t
considered to be “core”, but they have standards and objectives that support the overall learning
requirements for the grade level. Most students take advantage of these additional opportunities
to learn and attack the course work with the same vigor as the core. We love this!

There are a few students who aren’t meeting the expectations for attendance,  completion of
assignments with grade level quality, and independent effort. This is jeopardizing their readiness
for 8th grade. During the third trimester, students who aren’t meeting the expectations in their
core or elective classes will have a supported study hall during the elective period. The first
priority at that time will be to help students complete all learning objectives from the core
classes.

Please encourage your child to keep up the good work during these last 12 weeks of school.
They have grown immensely over the year. If we determine that they need the assisted study
hall, we will contact you. This placement would be for no less than two weeks and determined
by administration based on teacher input. Grades may be checked on the Infinite Campus
parent portal. If you have questions about a specific class or see an area that your child needs
support- please contact the teacher directly. They would be happy to work with you.

Thank you for all that you do to support your student and the school staff.

Mrs. Blair
tblair@westvalleyschool.com


